
From: Garry R. Smith <GarrySmith@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 4:52:57 PM
Subject: Conference call

Katherine, I will be on the road tomorrow morning for a meeting at Francis Marion. Can I participate in 
the conference call on my cell phone? I would think so. Let me know.

Garry

Sent from my iPad
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